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REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Nomination for appointment to the Municipal Property 
Assessment Corporation Board of Directors 

 
Date:   April 24, 2015 

To:   Striking Committee 

From:   City Clerk 

Wards:  Ward (All) 

SUMMARY 

 
The purpose of this report is to nominate a Member of Council for appointment to the 
Municipal Property Assessment Corporation (MPAC) Board of Directors. 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

 
The City Clerk recommends that:  
 
1.  Striking Committee consider Members' preferences and recommend to City Council 
the nomination of a Council Member for appointment to the Municipal Property 
Assessment Corporation Board of Directors for a three year term of office. 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 

 
This report has no financial impact. 

DECISION HISTORY 

 
The Municipal Property Assessment Corporation is a provincial board that provides 
assessment services on behalf of Ontario Municipalities.  The MPAC  
Board of Directors is composed of 15 members: 
 

 8 municipal representatives (either elected officials or officers/employees of the 
municipality) 

 5 taxpayer representatives 

 2 provincial representatives 
 
Directors serve for a three year term of office for a maximum of two terms. 
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COMMENTS 

 
There are currently no Toronto representatives on the MPAC Board. 
 
The Minister of Finance has asked the City of Toronto to provide two nominees, one 
elected official and one officer or employee for consideration.  The Minister will select a 
candidate to fill one of the vacancies on the MPAC Board.   
 
The City Clerk has canvassed Members for their interest in being nominated for 
appointment to the MPAC Board of Directors.  Their responses have been summarized 
in Attachment 1.  The City Manager will submit to City Council the recommended officer 
or employee nominee for Council's consideration. 

CONTACT 

John D. Elvidge, Director, Secretariat 
City Clerk's Office 
416-392-8641 jelvidge@toronto.ca 
 

SIGNATURE 

 
 
 
Ulli S. Watkiss 
City Clerk 

ATTACHMENTS 

 
Attachment 1:  Members' preferences for nomination to the MPAC Board of Directors 
Attachment 2:  (April 13, 2015) Letter from the Minister of Finance seeking nominations 
from the City of Toronto 
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